
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

This is a public notice that the City of Corona's Planning and Housing Commission 
will conduct public hearings in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 400 S. Vicentia Avenue, 
Corona, on Monday, October 23, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
Application made by Vulcan Materials Company to amend an existing Surface Mining 
Permit 12-001 to expand the entitlements to construct and operate an elevated conveyor 
system arm across the Temescal Wash to the adjacent  10.72 acres that is used for stock 
pile/sales yard purposes and across Sherborn Street to the rail load out area and the 
construction of a 6,300 square foot modular office and warehouse located at 1545 
Sherborn Street in the M-3 (Heavy Manufacturing/Mineral Resource Overlay) Zone. The 
City has prepared an Environmental Evaluation to analyze the potential environmental 
impacts of the project and whether the environmental impacts of the project were 
adequately addressed in the Corona Quarry Environmental Impact Report, previously 
certified on March 2, 1989. The evaluation indicated that the Project will not result in 
impacts beyond what was previously analyzed in the EIR and 2014 Addendum because 
the project does not have any new or substantially more severe environmental impacts. As 
permitted by the State of California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines Sections 
15162 (a), an addendum to the EIR was prepared to address only those issues specific to 
the amendment. 
 

(Applicant: James Gore - Cal Mat Co., dba Vulcan Materials Company – Western Division) 
 
 

This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the 
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday prior to the 
meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, please call 
the Community Development Department at (951) 736-2490. 
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